Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc.

P.O. Box 908, 25 Fifth Ave.

Sioux Lookout, ON P8T 1B3

Tel: (807)737-3800

Fax: (807)737-2832

Email: info@siouxlookouthydro.com

April 23, 2020

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor — 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: COVID-19 Rate Implementation — Option to Defer
Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc. — 2020 IRM Distribution Rate
Application EB-2019-0067

Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc. (“SLHI”) wishes to notify the Ontario Energy Board of its intention to
defer the implementation of the approved May 1, 2020 rates until November 1, 2020 as set out
in the letter received by the Board on April 16. 2020.

If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned at (807)737-3800 or via
email at dkulchyski@siouxlookouthydro.com.

Sincerely,

QQ_[LLJQ&/L g

Deanne Kulchyski, CGA, BComm(Hons)
President/CEO



